
 

ITEM 3 ATTACHMENT A 

 

Date: October 28th, 2022 

To: Newbury Park Tree Service, Inc. 
      ATTN: Dean Lappinga, President 
      3595 Old Conejo Road 
      Newbury Park, CA 91320 
 
Re: Notice of Award of Citywide Tree Maintenance in the City of Calabasas 
 
Dear Mr. Lappinga: 
This letter will serve you as your formal Notice of Award of Request for Proposal (RFP) for Citywide 
Tree Maintenance. We ask at this time please take the opportunity to review the specification. 
 
We are requesting you to schedule a meeting with Ms. Heather Melton, Landscape District Maintenance 
Manager, to discuss the projected work and to address the Professional Services Agreement which is 
scheduled to go to City Council on November 9th 2022. 
 
Results:   

 MARIPOSA WCA NEWBURY PARK 
TREE 

BRIGHTVIEW 
TREE CARE 

Section A $144,400.00 $85,810.00 $87,432.00 $129,840.00 

Section B $150,350.00 $91,760.00 $90,162.00 $136,390.00 

Section C $10,475.00 $13,360.00 $5,990.00 $10,501.00 

Section D 
On/Off Ramps 
Parkway Calabasas 

 
$47,290.00 

 
$19,815.00 

 
$25,425.00 

 
$40,430.00 

 
On/Off Ramps  
Las Virgenes Rd 

 
$2,640.00 

 
$675.00 

 
$645.00 

 
$2,040.00 

On/Off Ramps Lost 
Hills Rd 

 
$8,850.00 

 
$37,945.00 

 
$9,735.00 

 
$7,434.00 

Section F $48,350.00 $33,300.00 $37,700.00 $41,340.00 

 
TOTAL PRICE 

 
$412,355.00 

 
$282,665.00 

 
$257,089.00 

 
$367,975.00 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Robert Yalda 
City of Calabasas 
Public Works Director, P.E., T.E. / City Engineer 
 
CC:  Heather Melton, Landscape District Maintenance Manager 

Anna Ford, Executive Assistant II to Public Works Director 


